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Public Notice: 
 

 Privacy Protections  
for Child Support Participants  

  
Would release of your address, telephone number, 

employer or other location information put you   
or your children at risk of harm?  

  
A privacy provision in the Wisconsin child support computer system limits 
release of information for those at risk of harm.  
 
You may qualify for privacy protection if you meet any of these conditions:  
 

• You or your child are covered by a protective order.  
 
• You or your child have a history of domestic violence or are at risk 

of domestic violence.  
 
• You have reason to believe that you or your child may be physically 

or emotionally harmed if information were released.  
 
• You have been granted good cause for non-cooperation with child 

support by a W-2 agency or another county social services 
agency.  

 

If you wish to protect this 
information:  

 
Contact the child support agency where your court order is filed, 
and ask for the “Request for Privacy Protection” form.  You may 
request this enhanced privacy protection at any time.   
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DCF is an equal opportunity employer and service provider.  If you have a disability and need to access this information in 
an alternate format, or need it translated to another language, please call (608) 266-9909 or the Wisconsin Relay Service 
(WRS) 711 TTY (Toll Free).  For civil rights questions, call (608) 422-6889 or Wisconsin Relay Service (WRS) 711 TTY (Toll 
Free). 
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